
Allen, Meredith
3/10/2014 10:12:12 AM
Zafar, Marzia (marzia.zafar@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: May 16

Hi Marzia,

I wanted to check in on whether 5/16 works for the safety leadership workshop at the 
Livermore climbing school. Please let me know if that date works for your team.

Thanks,

Meredith
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